From: Mike Applegarth

To: Mike Applegarth
Subject: E-mails from Ole Smith
Date: Friday, January 31, 2020 3:01:34 PM

From: Ole Smith <oledena@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, January 31, 2020 2:36 PM

To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Re: Fall and spring pick up

Absolutely. Include my email. This mayor wasn't elected to take apart the good things we have. It
was to find creative ways to make things better. This is NOT one of them. The mayor needs to
realize that this is something where input from the public needs to be solicited. Being unilateral is
not a good consensus builder when we are trying to be a model community.

The bulk waste program (not ordering a dumpster) is something that has helped Sandy stay clean,
well-kept and generates a true sense of community. The feeling of community is one of the things
that keeps many us in Sandy. Our neighborhood has set aside a Saturday each year, just before the
pick-up, for a big neighborhood cleanup where we help the aged, infirm, overwhelmed and other
that just need a helping hand to clean up yards, brush and anything that is needed. We have done
this for over 20 years. Then after 2-3 hours of 50-100 people working together, we gather in a cul-
de-sac for a big neighborhood breakfast.

Cyndi, please, don't let this happen.

Ole Smith

From: Ole Smith <oledena@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, January 31, 2020 11:19 AM

To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Fall and spring pick up

Fall and spring pick up are a much needed service. Especially as our population ages. Neighbors
helping neighbors keep our neighborhood clean. | am very concerned about this change.
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